EDALIA City of Sedalia

S—— Sedalia, MO 65301
Let's Cross Paths (660) 827-3000 www.sedalia.com

WEEKLY TRASH PICK-UP

Trash (solid waste) is collected once a week, see the map for days of pick up.

You should have your trash at the curb the night before or by 5:00 a.m. on your scheduled day.

Trash containers should be at least 4 feet apart from each other so the arm on our refuse trucks can fit
around the cart and dump it.

Please do not place containers next to or behind vehicles, mailboxes, and utility poles or under low-
hanging tree branches.

Please do not overfill containers or place bags on top of the lids.

All trash must be inside the container, we cannot not pick up anything on the ground, and lids must be
closed for our crews to dump the container.

Please, absolutely no yard waste or building materials in the trash container. City residents may drop
off yard debris, such as leaves and tree limbs, at the Sedalia Compost Facility located at 27882 Highway
U, Sedalia, MO.

REASONS WHY WE DID NOT PICK UP YOUR TRASH

If a vehicle is too close to the trash container can we cannot pick up the obstructed can. Our goal is to
prevent damage to vehicles and equipment.

If the trash is out of reach of the refuse truck we cannot not move the container to pick up the trash.
Trash containers must be out to the curb the night before or by 5:00 a.m. Due to a very tight schedule
we cannot send refuse trucks back to get missed trash.

WHOSE RESPONSIBILITY IS THE TRASH CARTS

The trash containers are issued and assigned to each house in Sedalia by a bar code for tracking
purposes.

If the container is damaged by normal wear and tear, it is the City of Sedalia's responsibility to replace
or repair it. For example, damaged wheels, axle or lids.

Call for any other questions to the City of Sedalia Public Works Dept. - Sanitation Division. 660-827-
3000 ext. 1178 or a direct line 660-826-3357.

Thank you for trusting the City of Sedalia to provide solid waste service.




